
Breas Medical proudly introduces the Vivo* 65 life-support ventilator for 
use in hospitals, post-acute care institutions and the home, offering clini-
cal excellence, connectivity and advanced monitoring possibilities.
“Combining clinical excellence, connectivity and monitoring possibili-
ties, the Vivo 65 ventilator is an excellent choice for both pediatric and 
adult patients,” says Richard Zhao, CEO of Breas Medical. “The Vivo 65 
has been developed to provide highly effective and comfortable treat-
ment and to help avoid readmissions.”

Clinical Excellence
Treating children with respiratory diseases requires true clinical excel-
lence. That is what the Vivo 65 offers1 thanks to its accurate volume de-
livery and highly responsive trigger system. In addition, it offers a wide 
range of modes, circuits and alarms as well as a highly intuitive graphic 
user interface. Altogether, the Vivo 65 is a versatile ventilator which is 
easy-to-use while treating a broad range of respiratory diseases invasively 
and non-invasively.

Connectivity
The Vivo 65 comes with the Breas PC Software, which enables simutane-
ous monitoring of multiple ventilators and the ability to review patient 
data for trends and compliance in the home. “This powerful tool will 
greatly facilitate workflows in post-acute care institutions, facilitate pa-
tient monitoring, save time for clinical staff and empower the homecare 
therapist with detailed patient profiles”, explains Eric Freer, General Man-
ager for Breas US. “Moreover, it presents numerical data, waveforms and 
loops and stores data up to 365 days.”

Monitoring
The Vivo 65 is the only homecare ventilator offering combined integrated 
SpO2, EtCO2 and FiO2 monitoring. The interest for EtCO2 monitoring is 
increasing rapidly since it is easy-to-use and provides continuous data on 
the quality of the ventilation treatment. The integrated monitoring pos-
sibilities help reduce the need for additional equipment and save cost. 
“The introduction of the Vivo 65 is an important step in the expansion 
of Breas Medical into the US market,” continues Richard Zhao. “Next, we 
will migrate our intuitive and easy-to-use PC software to the cloud and 
open it up for multiple platforms. We have an ambitious plan to provide 
more respiratory devices and solutions to physicians and patients in the 
US to help them provide better treatment, facilitate their workflows and 
increase efficiency.”

Breas Medical, a global leader in respiratory treatment
Breas Medical, founded in 1991 in Sweden, has become one of the glob-
al leaders in home mechanical ventilation and sleep treatment. Breas 
successfully markets the Vivo and iSleep product ranges, the Nippy and 
Clearway brands, and the Z1 CPAP range. Breas is a global company sell-
ing in more than 40 countries through a network of highly specialized 
distributors. Our 150 Breas employees share a passion for patients and 
customers which shows in our approach to customer service, product 
development, manufacturing, sales, marketing, quality and service.
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*) Vivo by Breas is a trademark of Breas Medical AB
1) Vivo 65 is indicated for use with pediatric patients >11 lbs. / 5kg
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